VPW: Notice of extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 10 Apr 2020, Vinh Phuc No1 Water Supply and Drainage Joint Stock Company announced the extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
Business Registration Office - Department of Planning and Investment of Vinh Phuc province received the Document No.78/CTN1 - KH dated April 9, 2020 of Vinh Phuc No1 Water Supply and Drainage Joint Stock Company on applying for extension of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020. After researching, Business Registration Office - Vinh Phuc Department of Planning and Investment had the following opinions: 
Approve extension of the time of holding the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 at the request of the Vinh Phuc No1 Water Supply and Drainage Joint Stock Company but not more than 06 months (six months) from the end date of the financial year
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